
TELEPHONE CONVERSATION RECORD Date: 
Various

Time: 
Various

Mail Control No.: N/A
Inspection No.: 2005-001

License No.: 
SNM-1946

Docket No.: 
070-03010

Person Called: Alan Zirkes, Radiation
Safety Officer

Licensee: Canberra
Dover, Inc.

Telephone No.: 
973-361-5600

Person Calling:  Steven Courtemanche/(610) 337-5075

Subject:   NMMSS Inspection.

Summary: 5/13/2005 13:15 I left a message on Mr. Zirkes' voice-mail for him to get back in
touch with me.

14:00 Mr. Zirkes returned my phone call.  I informed him of the probable need to access a
NMMSS site for a form to update the information on the Authorized Contacts.  When I went
over the information currently on the form, he stated that the NRC had required his site to be
completely separate from the Warrington, PA facility in terms of licensure and responsibility. 
I went over the Licensing Assistance Team forms and determined that the Identification
number for the license did not match the one provided by NMMSS.  

14:15 I put in a phone call to Jeff Anderson, NRC Team Leader and left him a message to
get back in touch with me.

5/16/2005 09:00 Mr. Anderson returned my call.  He informed me that the designation ZQL
had been decommissioned awhile ago.  The correct designation for Canberra Dover was
ZWD.  I agreed to have changes made in Region I’s record system.

10:00 I informed Mr. Zirkes of the correct designation for his facility.  He requested that I
send in Form D-3, the website address and the designation number.

Action Required/Taken: Place into ADAMS.                                       

Prepared by Steven Courtemanche Date:     May 16, 2005


